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San Pedro Elementary School Community Update 
Much progress is being made on construction at San Pedro Elementary School! Nearing 

completion are six new state-of-the-art Kindergarten classrooms, as well as a new Administration 

building. Roof screen sheltering for HVAC units and tubes will be installed shortly. Move-in to 

these new buildings is scheduled for summer. Modernization of Building A will begin in mid-June.  

This work includes installation of a whole new electrical system for the school. As part of the 

greater sustainability drive committed by San Rafael City Schools, the parking lot upgrades 

include installing EV Charging Stations and Solar Parking Shade Structures. These projects will 

generate power to help offset the District’s current electrical usage resulting in significant energy 

savings. The recommended location for the solar shade system is highlighted in the drawing 

below. While the District is firming up a timeline and funding with PG&E for EV Charging, we are 

planning for installation during Summer 2019.  

 

 

                       

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, Capital Improvements  
415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 

24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 

www.srcsbondprogram.org 
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